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Key Diary Dates: 

Website www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk  

Mon 19th Feb ~ Thurs 29th March 

SPRING TERM 

Friday 30th March 

GOOD FRIDAY 

Mon 2nd April ~ Fri 13th April 

EASTER BREAK 

Mon 16th April ~ Fri 25th May   

SUMMER TERM 

Absence Notification 

Parents are reminded that 
you must provide the school 
with a reason for your child’s 
absence at the first        
opportunity or they will be 
marked as unauthorised  
absence.                 

Please inform the school 
office by phone call or 
through e-schools.        

Any pupil who has vomiting 
or diarrhoea must  remain 
absent from school for 48 
hours following the last   
episode of sickness and/or      
diarrhoea.   

@BiscoveyInfants @BiscoveyInfantsAcademy 

EYFS2 have had a brilliant morning exploring our  locality. We 

walked down to Par, searching for letters, numbers, shapes 

and words we could read along the way. Finally we arrived at 

Par running track where we were lucky enough to enjoy fish 

and chips, kindly donated by Mr Dingle of Val's Place.          

They were delicious! 

This Week’s Highlights 

Year 2 Sponsored Walk 
 

Year 2 successfully raised 
£329.00 from their spon-
sored walk.  This fantastic 
amount is enough to buy 12 
goats for African families. 

 
Thank you for your          
continued support. 

It was great to have   
parents in to share stories 
with the children on our 

World Book Day.   

Monday 7th May 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Mon 28th May ~Fri 1st June  

HALF TERM 

Mon 4th June ~ Tues 24th July 

SUMMER TERM 

 

 

Well done to all of this week's   
Achievement and Sunshine Award      

winners.  

It was particularly lovely to see brother and sister 
Kian and Holly get an award on the same day. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your generous donations during our World 
Book Day cake and book sale.   

 

We raised £320.89 which will be used to 
purchase books for our new library. 

We would like to wish Miss Spence and 
Mrs Woolfe from 
Skylarks Class 
the best of luck 
for their first 
half marathon 
this weekend in 
Falmouth.   

 

Good luck ladies! 

We had some amazing     
costumes for our World 

Book Day.  Here are just a 
few.  You can view more on 
our school Facebook page. 
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